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Appeal of Tim Copeland to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1501 YORK AVENUE.

Roof? (#11), Window Size (#3)

December 27, 2011

James Thomas

Copeland called on 1-23-12 to say that he never received notice of a hearing.  Copeland was told this would
be rescheduled to the 2-7-12, 1:30 p.m., Legislative Hearing.  Copeland was sent an e-mail confirmation,
which he received.  rrn

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Tim Copeland to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1501 YORK
AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal and grant an
extension to July 1, 2012 to repair or replace the roof; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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